From: Jeremy racic [

Sent: 24 September 2019 14:05

To: Planning

Subject: Your Ref: 2019/4541/T TREE TEAM

Dear Tree Team,

| write regarding the attached letter that is dated 10 September and was received by me afterwards.

It informs about the “proposed works” to fell two trees at Whitestone House.

It invites comments on the “proposed works” (to be sent either in writing, or to the e-mail address |
am addressing now) within 21 days from the date of the letter (10 September).

If | am not mistaken, the tree felling occurred before 10 September.

Please would you confirm this and, if it did occur before 10 September, would you please comment
on why any consultation was invalidated by the pre-emptive tree felling?

Many thanks. | look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,

Jeremy Brade




